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An American midwife travels to Central America to care for the women and children suffering
through war.The spellbinding classic that started it all from the #1 New York Times
bestselling author “A magnificent, compulsively readable thriller . . . Rice begins where
Bram Stoker and the Hollywood versions leave off and penetrates directly to the true
fascination of the myth—the education of the vampire.”—Chicago Tribune Here are the
confessions of a vampire. Hypnotic, shocking, and chillingly sensual, this is a novel of
mesmerizing beauty and astonishing force—a story of danger and flight, of love and loss, of
suspense and resolution, and of the extraordinary power of the senses. It is a novel only
Anne Rice could write.Provides information on stylistic aspects of research papers, theses,
and dissertations, including sections on writing fundamentals, MLA documentation style, and
copyright law.Deals with writing, documenting sources, preparing manuscripts, and
constructing bibliographical entriesThis text blends traditional introductory physics topics
with an emphasis on human applications and an expanded coverage of modern physics topics,
such as the existence of atoms and the conversion of mass into energy. Topical coverage is
combined with the author's lively, conversational writing style, innovative features, the
direct and clear manner of presentation, and the emphasis on problem solving and practical
applications.Develop an entrepreneurial culture with the best practices discussed inside this
resource. Declining public resources, coupled with the demand that we do more with less, make
it more of an imperative that entrepreneurism, flexibility, and adaptability thrive in the
community college environment. Seeing how other community colleges have brought
entrepreneurship and creativity to life in their programs and services will inspire your own
ideas for increasing revenue and reducing costs. You will also discover how strong leaders
can become collaborators, facilitators, consensus makers, and incentive providers.This
booklet is designed to guide the student through the process of writing a research paperfrom selecting a topic to polishing the final draft. Writing a Research Paper will develop
the skills that will benefit the student in every area of life, now and in the future.Widely
adopted by universities, colleges, and secondary schools, the MLA Handbook is the guide
millions of writers have relied on for over half a century. The seventh edition, taken out of
print by the MLA in spring 2016 upon publication of the eighth edition, provides the MLA's
previous recommendations on documentation style for use in student writing. Please note that
copies of the seventh edition of the MLA Handbook include a code for accessing an
accompanying Web site. The Web site is no longer available.Explains the importance of using
citations; outlines the various styles, including APA, MLA, and Chicago; and offers examples
for each from a wide range of sources.WRITING THE RESEARCH PAPER—now with access to InfoTrac®
College Edition—is an easily accessible research guide that can be used by students
throughout their college career and beyond.Students face challenges assessing, responding to,
and producing information in today's fast-paced, complex digital landscape. This guide helps
students understand why digital literacy is a critically important skill: their education,
future careers, and participation in democratic processes rely on it. Hands-on, structured
activities give students strategies for evaluating the credibility of sources, detecting fake
news, understanding bias, and more. Readings and writing prompts support specific concepts,
including how to craft a research question and effectively conduct searches. An appendix
contains three sample lesson plans.What makes a good research topic in a literature class?
What does your professor mean by "peer-reviewed" sources? What should you do if you can't
find enough material? This approachable guide walks students through the process of research
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in literary studies, providing them with tools for responding successfully to course
assignments. Written by two experienced librarians, the guide introduces the resources
available through college and university libraries and explains how to access the ones a
student needs. It focuses on research in literature, identifying relevant databases and
research guides and explaining different types of sources and the role each plays in
researching and writing about a literary text. But it contains helpful information for any
student researcher, describing strategies for searching the Web to find the most useful
material and offering guidance on organizing research and documenting sources with MLA
style.Provides guidelines and examples for handling research, outlining, spelling,
punctuation, formatting, and documentation.For use in schools and libraries only. Provides
guidelines and examples for handling research, outlining, spelling, punctuation, formatting,
and documentation.Provides immediate help for anyone preparing a biomedical paper by givin
specific advice on organizing the components of the paper, effective writing techniques,
writing an effective results sections, documentation issues, sentence structure and much
more. The new edition includes new examples from the current literature including many
involving molecular biology, expanded exercises at the end of the book, revised explanations
on linking key terms, transition clauses, uses of subheads, and emphases. If you plan to do
any medical writing, read this book first and get an immediate advantage.An introduction to
literary and cultural theory for beginners. The emphasis is on theory in practice with
exercises and questions to help the student understand the methodology and practice of
literary theory. Topics covered include: liberal humanism; Marxism; new historicism; cultural
materialism; postcolonialism; feminism; queer theory; structuralism; postmodernism;
stylistics; psychoanalytic theory.A guide to English language grammar covers the parts of
speech, sentences, and punctuation along with information on writing style and a collection
of quizzes.A special fiftieth anniversary edition of Kurt Vonnegut’s masterpiece, “a
desperate, painfully honest attempt to confront the monstrous crimes of the twentieth
century” (Time), featuring a new introduction by Kevin Powers, author of the National Book
Award finalist The Yellow Birds Selected by the Modern Library as one of the 100 best novels
of all time Slaughterhouse-Five, an American classic, is one of the world’s great antiwar
books. Centering on the infamous World War II firebombing of Dresden, the novel is the result
of what Kurt Vonnegut described as a twenty-three-year struggle to write a book about what he
had witnessed as an American prisoner of war. It combines historical fiction, science
fiction, autobiography, and satire in an account of the life of Billy Pilgrim, a barber’s son
turned draftee turned optometrist turned alien abductee. As Vonnegut had, Billy experiences
the destruction of Dresden as a POW. Unlike Vonnegut, he experiences time travel, or coming
“unstuck in time.” An instant bestseller, Slaughterhouse-Five made Kurt Vonnegut a cult hero
in American literature, a reputation that only strengthened over time, despite his being
banned and censored by some libraries and schools for content and language. But it was
precisely those elements of Vonnegut’s writing—the political edginess, the genre-bending
inventiveness, the frank violence, the transgressive wit—that have inspired generations of
readers not just to look differently at the world around them but to find the confidence to
say something about it. Authors as wide-ranging as Norman Mailer, John Irving, Michael
Crichton, Tim O’Brien, Margaret Atwood, Elizabeth Strout, David Sedaris, Jennifer Egan, and
J. K. Rowling have all found inspiration in Vonnegut’s words. Jonathan Safran Foer has
described Vonnegut as “the kind of writer who made people—young people especially—want to
write.” George Saunders has declared Vonnegut to be “the great, urgent, passionate American
writer of our century, who offers us . . . a model of the kind of compassionate thinking that
might yet save us from ourselves.” Fifty years after its initial publication at the height of
the Vietnam War, Vonnegut's portrayal of political disillusionment, PTSD, and postwar anxiety
feels as relevant, darkly humorous, and profoundly affecting as ever, an enduring beacon
through our own era’s uncertainties. “Poignant and hilarious, threaded with compassion and,
behind everything, the cataract of a thundering moral statement.”—The Boston GlobeTeaching
and learning MLA style is about to get easier. Forthcoming April 2021The most-trusted
anthology for complete works, balanced selections, and helpful editorial apparatus, The
Norton Anthology of American Literature features a cover-to-cover revision. The Ninth Edition
introduces new General Editor Robert Levine and three new-generation editors who have
reenergized the volume across the centuries. Fresh scholarship, new authors—with an emphasis
on contemporary writers—new topical clusters, and a new ebook make the Norton Anthology an
even better teaching tool and an unmatched value for students.This book is meant for M. Phil
and Ph. D. research students, research guides, writers of research papers or research
articles, teachers, scholars of literature and literary criticism, students of linguistics
and all those who wish to know more about research in literature and languages. Being IndoCentric, rather than Euro-Centric, it discusses the basic questions of research, such as: How
to select a topic? How to prepare the initial synopsis? How to prepare the detailed outline
of the thesis or the paper? How to develop the argument or the point of view? How to cite
references? How to prepare a bibliography and the final synopsis? And how to face the Viva?
It discusses fundamental questions like what is to be searched in literature and languages
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and why. It is clear in views, highly informative in its content, lucid and enjoyable in its
style and a recent statement on the subject concerning globalisation and national
development. For foreign readers, this book provides an Indian perspective of literature and
research in literature and languages with reference to the concept of ‘world literature’ in
the process of globalisation of human life.A CONCISE GUIDE TO MLA STYLE AND DOCUMENTATION is
an affordable and classroom-tested resource that provides only the information students need
most often and -- according to the author's own students -- is easier to use than the actual
MLA Handbook. This edition incorporates several major changes from the new MLA Handbook,
Seventh Edition. It also has a two-color design, a numbering system, and an index to help
students find information quickly and easily. Here students will discover useful advice on
gathering sources, compiling notes, summarizing, paraphrasing, quoting properly, and avoiding
plagiarism.Provides information on stylistic aspects of research papers, theses, and
dissertations, including sections on writing fundamentals, MLA documentation style, and
copyright lawA little more than seventy-five years ago, Kate L. Turabian drafted a set of
guidelines to help students understand how to write, cite, and formally submit research
writing. Seven editions and more than nine million copies later, the name Turabian has become
synonymous with best practices in research writing and style. Her Manual for Writers
continues to be the gold standard for generations of college and graduate students in
virtually all academic disciplines. Now in its eighth edition, A Manual for Writers of
Research Papers, Theses, and Dissertations has been fully revised to meet the needs of
today’s writers and researchers. The Manual retains its familiar three-part structure,
beginning with an overview of the steps in the research and writing process, including
formulating questions, reading critically, building arguments, and revising drafts. Part II
provides an overview of citation practices with detailed information on the two main
scholarly citation styles (notes-bibliography and author-date), an array of source types with
contemporary examples, and detailed guidance on citing online resources. The final section
treats all matters of editorial style, with advice on punctuation, capitalization, spelling,
abbreviations, table formatting, and the use of quotations. Style and citation
recommendations have been revised throughout to reflect the sixteenth edition of The Chicago
Manual of Style. With an appendix on paper format and submission that has been vetted by
dissertation officials from across the country and a bibliography with the most up-to-date
listing of critical resources available, A Manual for Writers remains the essential resource
for students and their teachers.The definitive research paper guide, Writing Research Papers
combines a traditional and practical approach to the research process with the latest
information on electronic research and presentation. This market-leading text provides
students with step-by-step guidance through the research writing process, from selecting and
narrowing a topic to formatting the finished document. Writing Research Papers backs up its
instruction with the most complete array of samples of any writing guide of this nature. The
text continues its extremely thorough and accurate coverage of citation styles for a wide
variety of disciplines. The fourteenth edition maintains Lester's successful approach while
bringing new writing and documentation updates to assist the student researcher in keeping
pace with electronic sources.The Modern Language Association (MLA) has established a complete
handbook for writing research papers, required by many academic institutions throughout the
United States and the world. The MLA Handbook for Writers of Research Papers (7th Edition) is
an accepted format used by many academic and nonacademic institutions and publications.
However, this highly regarded manual is not specifically geared toward scholarly academic
writing especially term papers. The authors of this book draw information from the manual
that is specific to academic writing and expand upon it using document set-up instructions
and a sample paper. This book clarifies many detailed specifications of MLA style. Frequently
used aspects of MLA style, citation, and referencing are addressed in a simple format that
allows researchers to focus on content instead of mechanics and style.This is the second
edition of English Literature in Context, a popular textbook which provides an essential
resource and reference tool for all English literature students. Designed to accompany
students throughout their degree course, it offers a detailed narrative survey of the diverse
historical and cultural contexts that have shaped the development of English literature, from
the Anglo-Saxon period to the present day. Carefully structured for undergraduate use, the
eight chronological chapters are written by a team of expert contributors who are also highly
experienced teachers. Each chapter includes a detailed chronology, contextual readings of
selected literary texts, annotated suggestions for further reading, a rich range of
illustrations and textboxes, and thorough historical and literary overviews. This second
edition has been comprehensively revised, with a new chapter on postcolonial literature, a
substantially expanded chapter on contemporary literature, and the addition of over two
hundred new critical references. Online resources include textboxes, chapter samples, study
questions, and chronologies.
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